
ADDENDUM TO AGRA 2020 RODEO APPLICATION 
 
Michael Weidmann, Assistant Rodeo Director, and I met with Alex Corona at the Corona Ranch 
and Rodeo Grounds on Friday – June 21, 2019 to discuss the arena conditions – specifically the 
arena floor/dirt. 
 
Alex has committed that the arena floor/dirt will be a minimum of 8 inches in depth, including the 
center of the arena, so there is no hard pan. 
 
Also, the arena will be adequately watered.   And, it will be watered anytime when requested by 
the Arena Director. 
 
 
Ron Trusley 
Rodeo Director 


